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Dear Customer 
 
REACH is a European Union regulation concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation and 
restriction of Chemicals. It came into force in 2007 and replaced a number of European Directives and 
Regulations with a single system. 
 
The main aim of REACH is to improve the protection of human health and the environment whilst 
maintaining the competitiveness and enhancing the innovative capability of the EU chemicals industry. 
 
REACH requires article suppliers to inform recipients if an article contains a Substance of Very High 
Concern (SVHC) in excess of 0.1% by weight. 
 
DAMM Cellular Systems A/S (DCS) have not been informed by any of their suppliers that any of these 
substances are present in the materials we use in our products, including packaging and shipping materials. 
DCS manufacturing also complies with the REACH requirements. Therefore, DCS products do not contain 
any of these SVHC in excess of 0.1% by weight, and DCS complies with the REACH Directive as a 
Downstream user.  
 
We trust that the above will satisfy your enquiry into DCS compliance with REACH regulations. 
 

 
-------------------------------------------- 
Morten Elkjær Christensen 
COO  
 


